
 
 

News Release  

 

Notice regarding Change in Representative Director 

 

December 9, 2021 – Sekisui House, Ltd. announces that the Board of Directors passed a resolution 

at the meeting held today to change its Representative Director. Details are as follows. 

 

 1. Planned Change in Representative Director 

Name New appointment Current title 

Kunpei Nishida 

Director 

Executive Vice President & 

Executive Officer of  

Sekisui House, Ltd. 

 

President & Representative Director 

of Sekisui House Real Estate 

Holdings, Ltd. 

Representative Director 

Executive Vice President &  

Executive Officer of  

Sekisui House, Ltd. 

 

 
 2. Date of Change: February 1, 2022 

 
 3. Reason of the Change 

The personnel change will coincide with the assumption of office by the new President & 

Representative Director of Sekisui House Real Estate Holdings, Ltd. (on February 1, 2022). Refer to 

the Notice regarding Reorganization of Sekisui House Real Estate Companies (Company Split of a 

Consolidated Subsidiary of the Company and Reorganization of Subsidiaries, etc.) released today 

for information about the company. 

*** *** *** 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Mr. Atsushi Yoshida 

Executive Officer, Chief Manager of Investor Relations Department 

Sekisui House, Ltd. 

Email: info-ir@qz.sekisuihouse.co.jp 

 


